Memorandum

To: Public Safety Committee

From: Chief Greg Leck

Date: 5/22/2012

Re: 2012-13 Liquor Licenses

Each year during the annual liquor license renewal process we have a few establishments that have created concerns during the past licensed period. I have flagged the four establishments that I believe warrant further discuss by the committee. Although none of these four establishments have violations that rise to the level for formal action, the violations they do have need to be brought to your attention. As in the past, the Committee may choose to bring the Licensee before them to further discuss concerns and to ensure that the establishment has a plan to avoid further violations.

The four establishments and violations are listed below;

<u>Laz's Bistro & Bar:</u> Licensee Cary R. Lazzaro convicted of Operating While Intoxicated on 2-15-12.

Never Mind Saloon: Cited on 4-15-12 for Sale to Intoxicated Person (charge is pending)

Deak's Bar & Grill: Cited on 1-23-12 for Sale to Intoxicated Person (charge pending)

<u>Cheapshot's:</u> Excessive number of calls during the past licensing period (see attached printout).

These incidents alone do not meet the criteria for bring forward actions to revoke, suspend, or non-renew of these licenses. However, I feel that these matters need to be brought to the attention of the Committee as you make your recommendation of license renewals.

Respectfully,

Greg Leck

Chief of Police